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ASX Announcement 
 

6 October 2022 

REVIEW OF THE STAR’S CASINO OPERATIONS IN QUEENSLAND – FINAL REPORT 

The Star Entertainment Group Limited (ASX code: SGR) (The Star) notes that the final report in 
connection with the independent external review into the operations of The Star’s casinos in 
Queensland undertaken by The Honourable Robert Gotterson AO under section 91 of the Casino 
Control Act 1982 (Qld) has today been made public by the Queensland Government. 

The review was announced by the Queensland Attorney-General, The Honourable Shannon Fentiman 
MP, on 14 June 2022, and Mr Gotterson’s final report was submitted to the Attorney-General on  
30 September 2022. 

The report can be accessed here: https://www.justice.qld.gov.au/initiatives/external-review-qld-
operations-star-entertainment-group 

The Attorney-General has responded to the report saying she has considered the findings from  
Mr Gotterson, and the findings in the Bell Review in NSW, and formed the view that The Star is 
unsuitable to hold a casino licence in Queensland. 

The Attorney-General has asked the Office of Liquor and Gaming Regulation (OLGR) to begin 
preparing materials to issue The Star with a show cause notice. 

The Star is currently considering the report and the matters raised by Mr Gotterson and will continue 
to work cooperatively with OLGR. 

 

Authorised by: 
Ben Heap 
Executive Chairman 

For more information contact:  
Financial analysts Christina Katsibouba 

Interim Chief Financial Officer 
Tel: +61 2 9657 7154 

Mark Wilson 
General Manager Business Development and Investor Relations 

Tel: +61 407 145 501 

Media Peter Jenkins 
Group Executive External Affairs 
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